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April 20, 2020 

 

                                                                    

As Canadians and Muslims our hearts are filled with love and sadness for the people of 

Nova Scotia and the victims of the massacre that took place on April 18th and 19th. 

 

The horrific act of violence has only acted to bring us closer with our brothers and 

sisters in humanity.  

 

We at the BCMA remember the support and unity that Canadians showed after the 

Muslim community suffered attacks in Québec in 2017.  

 

We state emphatically: We stand with the people of Nova Scotia during this difficult 

time. 

 

All of Canada is with you. Together we will heal and not let this be forgotten. We must 

work together to ensure that hate is countered with love and that this never happens in 

Canada again. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.thebcma.com/

